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 24th October 2024 
 

 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 

Library Visit for Reception Children  
 
 

We are delighted to inform you that Reception children have been invited to attend the Great Baddow 
Library on Monday 18th November 2024. 
 
Class 1 – 9.45-11.00am (will leave school at 9.15am) 
 
The children will learn about the library’s role within the community and how the people at the library 
can help us. The children will also be visiting the Vineyards for 5 minutes before the library session to 
talk about the different shops and their place within the community. 
 
In order for the trip to go ahead, we are asking for 5 parent volunteers to help on this trip. We will be 
walking to and from the library as a whole class and we will complete activities at the library as a whole 
class and in small groups. The walk to and from the library usual takes around 20 minutes each way 
and we spend around 45 minutes at the library. Please let Mrs Timms or myself know by Friday 8th 
November if you are able to assist. Thank you in advance.  
 
Your child will come home with a joining form for the library so if they are not already a member, please 
complete and return the form to the school by end of day Monday 11th November. This will be passed 
onto the library in readiness for their visit. 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
Mrs Madeleine Easterbrook 
EYFS Leader 
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